
 

                                                                                                          

Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: December 15, 2017 

Important Reminders for:  December  
21st-Pajama Day and last day of school. 

        Special Christmas Snack. 

22nd NO SCHOOL 

January 8th First day back. 

 

         

 

 

 

Words of the Week:  each   

which   she 
    Practice each day.  Your child should be 
able to read over 30 words and about 20 
words in 1 minute. 

 

Shared Reading Poetry:  
Gingerbread Man 

Guided Reading:  several different 

Gingerbread stories. 

Word Study Letters: Ee, Kk, Ww Ff  

Math:   We are still working on decomposing  

numbers. 

Writer’s Workshop & Social Studies:   
We have been writing about a Gingerbread 

Person and learning about wants and needs.  

 

Parents, please help your child learn their 

address. 
 

Why play is important: 

When children play they are learning 

skills that they will use in their adult 

life. 
 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me 
at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

 

Please put your child’s name 

in their coat.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oh the fun we have had this 

week! 


